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Voting by mail is one of the best things about living in Oregon. You don't need to take 

off of work or care-taking duties, travel far, or stand in line (things that the stressed, 

busy people of modern society CANNOT afford) to cast a ballot and participate in our 

democracy. There's no reason for this to pass unless you want fewer people voting. 

Voting should be as easy and free as absolutely possible. Protect vote by mail at ALL 

COSTS. 


